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BOARD MEMORANDUM 

 

Date | 7/3/2023 

To | MGWAF Directors and Staff 

From | Jarrod Cicha 

Regarding | Email discussion and vote on funding for printing costs 

Thursday, April 8, 2023  

 

Attendance: Stu Grubb (President); Kara Dennis; Julia Steenberg; Katrina Marini; Tony Runkel; 
Jeré Mohr, Eric Mohring, Jennie Leete. 

 

The Education Committee requested funding for printing education materials and business cards 
for the well water screening clinics. Below is a summary of the funds requested.  

  

A copy of the email discussion and approved vote can be found at this location on the MGWAF 
meeting minutes drive. 


